
 

 

 

 

4th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wish to thank you for your support regarding our drive to improve outcomes for all of our students. Your support 
regarding the completion of homework is much appreciated; 90% of our students are now regularly completing all of 
their homework on time. 

Some students have been struggling with the online homework set in maths and science. To address this there is a 
support session in C2 on Monday afterschool for the remainder of this half term.  

Homework club runs in the library after school for an hour on Monday and Thursday for students to who would 
prefer to complete their homework here in school.  

Please log into Class Charts to keep up to date with your child’s school life. Contact school if you would like some 
help getting started with Class Charts. 

Huge congratulations to the Year 8 Boys Rugby Team have been shortlisted for the ‘Boys Sports Team of the Year’ in 
the Wirral Sports Forum Awards. What a fantastic achievement! 

Our Year 11 students are working hard towards their mock examinations that start on 18th November. Please 
encourage them to revise at home, mock exam timetables to follow. Plans for their end of year celebration prom 
have started! Year 11 passes very quickly. 

I am pleased to report that The Birkenhead Park School has been shortlisted in the Educate Awards in the category 
for the ‘Innovative and Creative Literacy Award.’ This is recognition for all of the hard work that goes on in school to 
improve literacy. 

Our Family Book Club launched last month, thank you to all of the parents who came along to join in. Year 7, 8 and 9 
families are more than welcome to come along to the next meeting on Tuesday 12th November, please contact Mrs 
Wilson for further information. 

Auditions for our Christmas Talent Show are currently underway, please encourage your child to speak to Mrs 
Critchlow if they wish to be involved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Dates reminder 

• Y10 and Y11 information evening - Monday 14th October 2024 Y10 & Y11 Parents Information Evening 
• Y8 and Y9 information evening - Wednesday 16th October 2024 KS3 Parents Information Evening 
• Friday 25th October 2024 – INSET day 
• Half term Monday 28th October 2024 – Friday 1st November 
• Y7 Settling in evening - Thursday 7th November 2024. Further information to follow 
• Christmas Talent Show  - Wednesday 18th December 2024. Further information to follow 

 

Finally, a thank you for your ongoing support with attendance and punctuality, it makes a world of difference to the 
students’ academic achievement and they will thank you for it on GCSE results day. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N McNamee 
Head of School 
 

https://forms.gle/9UGgoSVa97E2J9feA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUZ5RFwL9sSgsDZvE8_AZ-b-xln1dTU7SjnPTIrrK4XEsZPQ/viewform

